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2024 Walk to End 

Alzheimer’s 

Saturday, October 5th 
Washington Park, Michigan City  

 

The Walk to End Alzheimer’s is held annually in more than 600 commu-
nities around the nation. It is the world’s largest fundraiser for Alzhei-
mer’s care, support, and research. This event encourages people of all 
ages to join the fight against the disease.  
 
These funds allow the Alzheimer’s Association to provide 24/7 care and 
support as well as advance research towards prevention, treatment, 
and ultimately a cure.  
 
This year Home Instead will be joining the walk and we would love for 
each of you to join us! People of all ages are encouraged to attend & it’s 
a wonderful cause that touches each of us directly through our work.  
 
September’s Newsletter will include more details for the walk itself as 
well as fundraising. If you’re not able to attend the walk but would like 
to donate or would like to do both, look out for September’s Newslet-
ter or reach out to Salomae!  



Home Instead Newsletter: August  

CAREGiver of the Month— 
       Nancy Breeding 

  AUGUST BIRTHDAY’S 
 

Tina Z.— 8/2 
Nancy Breeding — 8/5 

Dawn Shields —  8/5 

Joseline Torres — 8/8 

Destiny Turner — 8/21 

For August we would like to recognize Nancy 
Breeding as our CAREGiver of the month! 
Nancy is an incredibly knowledgeable CARE-
Giver who keeps compassion and care in the 
forefront of everything she does. Though hav-
ing more than a decade of CareGiving under 
her belt, Nancy is always one to want to learn 
more! She takes it upon herself to enroll in 
Empower courses specific to her clients 
needs , ensuring a personal touch for every-
one she sees.  
 
Nancy has been with Home Instead for about 
7 years., prior to working here she was a pri-
vate CareGiver for members of her communi-
ty. Nancy has always been drawn to helping 
others, her favorite thing about what she does 
is all the different people she has the chance 
to help.  
 
Outside of work Nancy likes to spend her time 
sewing and making blankets. If you’ve attend-
ed a  Plymouth Quarterly meeting, you’ve 
seen Nancy working on a blanket or sewing 
project! Nancy also enjoys spending time with 
her Husband, Keith, of 43 years and their two 
children, Dustin & Jason.  
 
Thank you so much Nancy for all you do each 
and every day!  


